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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we have mentioned in previous correspondence, we are looking forward to welcoming families on 

to the school site next Friday 27th May for our Jubilee Family Picnic!  

We are writing with some further information on the event. 

Families should enter via Beeches gate. The gates will open at 12.30pm.  We request that parents of 

children in Nursery and Reception arrive promptly at 12.30pm as this is the time, they will be 

receiving their dinners. 

For those with children in Years 1- 6, families should make their way to the centre of the field and 

find a space to have your picnic.  Visitors need to bring their own food and drink due to some 

children in school having serious allergies, no bananas or food containing nuts are to be brought 

onto school site, please note alcohol is not permitted. Children in Nursery and Reception will be 

eating on the playground.  If you have a child in Nursery or Reception, please collect your oldest 

child/ren from the school field and join your youngest child on the playground to have lunch. 

Children in Year 1-6 will be brought down with their lunch and handed over to parents so you can 

enjoy lunch together. Children can bring a packed lunch or can choose from a special British themed 

menu of Bangers and Mash or Fish and Chips, following by Ice Cream or Victoria Sponge.  Please 

ensure your child brings their water bottle on the day. 

If your child would like to have a school dinner, we would be grateful if you could indicate this on the 

Microsoft Form this will enable our kitchen to have an approximate idea of numbers. Children will 

make their lunch choice on the day. 

 We realise not all parents can attend the event, children who do not have family members at the 

picnic will stay with friends under the gazebo. 
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By 2pm we will ask all children to return to their gazebo. If you wish to take your child home early, 

please indicate this on the Microsoft Form, the children will be returned to their classroom for 

afternoon registration – Please can all family members remain on the field until the last class has left 

to help with congestion.  

Once the last class has left the field, please make your way to your child’s normal pick-up point 

where children will be dismissed. 

No child will be dismissed or allowed off site unless this is indicated on the Microsoft Form by 12PM 

on Monday 23rd May.  To support the logistics of the event changes to home time arrangements 

cannot be made once the form has closed.  

Please note as this is an early finish, no children will be allowed to walk home on their own before 

the end of the normal school day. 

We will of course keep any children who need to stay until the end of the school day and after school 

club will run as normal. 

The day will be filled with additional fun - jubilee themed activities will be taking place, we have 

organised for children to have the opportunity to have their face painted and we are offering for 

children to come to school wearing anything red, white, or blue! 

Link for Microsoft form  

https://forms.office.com/r/t7Sp2MMqtN 

We look forward to seeing you next Friday, 

Kind Regards 

The Oakmeadow Team 
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